
Dear Parents,

We are looking forward to welcoming you into school for Open Evening this year but want to
ensure that it is as useful as possible for everyone and so we are trying a new format
because we know from your feedback that, whilst you enjoy the evening, it can be difficult to
hear information when so many parents attend. We will, of course, evaluate with you
afterwards.

OPEN EVENING TUESDAY 9th JULY

New YR5 & 6 parents
(this is if your child is
currently in YR 4 & 5)

2:15pm Parents of current Y4/5 arrive at school and
attend hall to meet the new Year 5/6 teaching
team. Teachers will provide information that is
important as children transition. You will also
have a chance to sample our new school
meals. At around 2.45pm parents will then be
able to visit children in their current rooms to
look at books. You will be able to leave with
your child when you have completed the book
look. If you have younger children in current
Reception/ Y1, your child will be able to go with
you at 3.15pm to the classroom of their sibling.

New YR1 & 2 parents
(this is if your child is
currently in YR Rec & Yr1)

3:15pm Parents of current Rec/ Yr 1 enter school via
the front door. You will go to the classroom of
your Rec/ Yr 1 child to have a Book Look or to
exit with your child if you are unable to stay for
the meeting. At 3.45pm parents of current Rec/
Year 1 will go to the school hall whilst children
will remain in their classrooms for a short movie
session. You will be able to meet the new Year
1/2 teaching team and sample school meals as
well as hearing important information about
your child's transition.

ALL OTHER CHILDREN ACROSS SCHOOL Nursery, Year 2, 3 and 6 will leave school
at the usual time and in the usual way.



OPEN EVENING THURSDAY 11th JULY

New Reception parents
(this is if your child is
currently in Nursery)

2:15pm Parents of current nursery arrive at school and
attend hall to meet the new Reception teaching
team. Teachers will provide information that is
important as children transition. You will also
have a chance to sample our new school
meals. At around 3.00 parents will be able to
leave the hall to collect their children from
nursery from the main yard.

New YR 3 & 4 parents
(this is if your child is
currently in YR 2 & 3)

3:15pm Parents of current Y2/3 enter school via the
front door. You will go to the classroom of
your Y2/3 child to have a Book Look or to exit
with your child if you are unable to stay for the
meeting. At 3.45 parents of current Y2/3 will go
to the school hall whilst children will remain in
their classrooms for a short movie session. You
will be able to meet the new Year 1/2 teaching
team and sample school meals as well as
hearing important information about your
child's transition.

We hope that you can join us for this event.

Many thanks,
Mrs. Middleton


